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IMPORTANT DATES

02nd March - Dr Seuss Day
04th March - Mid term reports
05 - 13 March - Mid term break

14th March - Back to school.
17th March -  St Patricks Day

25th March - UN Day 
21-25 March - First Grade 

Parent teacher

February was a month jam packed with fun. Thank you for all 
contributing to the Kindness Tree with your random act of

kindness and greetings in your mother tomgue. Feel free to have a
look at it in the reception area. 



This month we have mid term reports going out just before our

half term break.  Stay tuned to hear how we will be celebrating UN
day on the 25th.



Miss Niki will be leaving for Maternity the end of March and Miss
Annemika will be her substitute during this time. She will be at the
door with Niki and be with us throught the month. Parent teacher
conferences will be hosted for First grade and Kindergarten on the

week of 21st March - 25th March we will send out sign up sheet. 

31st March - Zuba 


